

Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005
Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096

Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

June 6, 2013

Robert Halliday, Director Arizona Department of Public Safety P. O. Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Halliday:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on June 4, 2013 and made the following decisions:

- 1. Directed staff to rewrite the minutes from the May 9, 2013 meeting for approval during a future telephonic meeting.
- 2. Tentatively scheduled a telephonic meeting date for the Council:

June 17, 2013

3. Scheduled a meeting date for the Council:

August 12, 2013

- 4. Determined that the Capitol Police Grievance MSC#2013-02G was not ripe to be heard by the Council.
- 5. Determined that the Capitol Police Grievance MSC#2013-02G would be ripe for hearing by the Council on July 15, 2013.

6. Directed both parties in the Capitol Police Grievance MSC#2013-02G, to be prepared to proceed at the next Council meeting after July 15, 2013 contingent upon a quorum of the Council.

P. Ramon Figueroa, Captain

Law Enforcement Merit System Council

cc:

Lt. Col. James McGuffin

Lt. Col. Jeffrey Raynor

Lt. Col. Timothy Chung

Mr. John Crisci